
 
 

 
ANNEXATION  INFORMATIONAL MEETING  

For  
Town of Washington Property Owners  

 
 

Where: Town of Washington Town Hall, 5750 Old Town Hall Road, Eau Claire WI  54701 
 
When: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
What:  Q & A and Information regarding Potential Annexation along STH 93 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Town Board and Town Plan Commission may be present.  The 
Board and the Commission will not convene and no official business will be conducted.  

 
 
 
Micheal Peterson, Chairman       Posted 12/09/2019 
 
 


